
phones or smartwatches 

at school.  

Junior Infants  

Our Junior Infants are 

moving up to a full infant 

day from next Monday. 

They will go home at 

1:20pm from then.  

Fire Drill 

We had our first Fire Drill 

this morning and all went 

well. Your son might men-

tion it to you, especially if 

he found it a little scary or 

too noisy. Teachers have 

prepared the children for 

the drill so that they know 

what steps to take if the 

alarm sounds. Please    

reassure your child if he 

wants to talk about it   

further.  

Laois Library Talks  

Please find attached a 

flyer about upcoming 

talks and workshops in 

the libraries throughout 

Co. Laois.  

Welcome!  

I am delighted to           

welcome everyone back 

to Scoil Phádraig and I 

hope that all our students 

have enjoyed the first full 

week of school.   

Building Connection & 

Community  

During these first few 

weeks, teachers will work 

on helping students to 

settle into their new class 

and develop a sense of 

belonging and wellbeing. 

Schools do this by build-

ing connection and com-

munity through routines, 

expectations and activi-

ties. Children love routine 

and feel happier when 

they know the rules, what 

is expected of them and 

where the boundaries lie. 

The school rules are in 

place to keep everyone 

safe and to teach children 

how to become responsi-

ble and respectful citizens 

within our school         

community and beyond.  

Healthy Lunch Policy  

Children need to bring 

healthy food to school for 

their small breaks. Brad-

burys provide hot food for 

their big lunch. Fresh fruit 

and vegetables are great 

snacks, along with healthy 

carbohydrates and pro-

teins (sandwich/wraps/

pasta salad etc.) Crisps 

and chocolate are not  

allowed.  

School Traffic 

Please leave space for the 

buses to park in the morn-

ings and afternoons and 

keep the traffic moving. 

Parents/Guardians cannot 

park in the staff carpark.  

Morning Supervision 

Staff begin supervising 

students from 8:20am for 

20 minutes before school 

starts. No child should be 

dropped off before 

8:20am because it is too 

early and school manage-

ment does not take re-

sponsibility for any child 

before 8:20am. Thank you 

for your cooperation.  

Mobile Phones & Smart 

Watches  

The school is committed 

to promoting the Depart-

ment of Education’s 

Smartphone Ban for      

Primary School Children. 

Children should not have 
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T A K E  C A R E  O N  

T H E  W A Y  T O /

F R O M  

S C H O O L—B E  

S A F E  O N  T H E  

R O A D  A N D  O N  

T H E  S C H O O L  

G R O U N D S  

W I T H   M O V I N G  

T R A F F I C    

 

A N Y  S A F E T Y  

C O N C E R N S  

P L E A S E     

C O N T A C T  T H E         

P R I N C I P A L  O R  

D E P U T Y    

P R I N C I P A L :  

S H E E L A G H  

M U R P H Y  ( D L P )  

S T E P H E N     

T E R R Y  ( D D L P )  

 

W E  A R E  A  N U T  

F R E E  S C H O O L  

- S O M E         

S T U D E N T S  

H A V E  S E V E R E        

A L L E R G I E S  T O  

N U T S   

 


